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Dear Parents, 

The end of the first half of the summer term is fast approaching and a well-deserved break for families is 

drawing near. 

For those who may be travelling abroad to green list countries next week, as I am sure you are aware, a Covid 

test is required by the end of the second day following your return to the UK. This should be completed, and a 

negative test result returned before children re-enter school.  

Anyone travelling to an amber or red list country must adhere to any period of self-isolation and/or quarantine 

and must not return to school until this has been observed. Specific details can be found on the link below: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/red-amber-and-green-list-rules-for-entering-england 

Thank you for your support in maintaining the wellbeing of our school community at this time. 

We are very excited to be hosting our Dancethon for our chosen charity, Zarach, on Thursday. The forecast is 

looking good; the bunting is up; and we are optimistic for a great event! Please remember that this is a non-

uniform day and that children in Reception – Year 6 may attend in brightly coloured clothing with sturdy 

footwear. We will be posting pictures to Facebook throughout the day to keep you updated of progress. Any 

child collecting sponsor money should return it to school by Monday 7th June. 

Presuming that it is deemed safe to go-ahead at the time, we will be holding a transition day on Monday 5th July. 

This will be an opportunity for children from Reception to year 5, to spend the day in their new class, with the 

member of staff that will be teaching them in September, along with any new joiners to the School. As this will 

not include our current year 6 children, they will take part in other activities throughout the day. Further details 

of groupings and staffing will be confirmed next half term.  

Test data from the recent Assessment Week is due to be returned by external markers in the coming week; 

results will then be published in final reports at the end of the academic year.  

The School Office is contactable next week on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday between the hours of 9am 

and 2pm, should you have any queries. 

With very best wishes for an enjoyable half-term break, 

 

 

Mrs S Chatterton 

Head, Brontë House 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/red-amber-and-green-list-rules-for-entering-england

